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Oliver Hoban

From: Christie Burns
Sent: 10 June 2024 15:53
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: PLANNING APP 4/24/2074/0F1 - PUNCH BOWL INN, THE GREEN

Hi all,  
 
Please can Kevan’s email below be put online for this application. 
 
Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information 
available at the present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination 
or consultation, or where additional information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any 
future recommendation which may be made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Christie Burns MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer | Development Management 
Thriving Place and Investment | Cumberland Council  
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 

 
  

 
 

From: Kevan Buck   
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:41 PM 
To: Christie Burns  
Subject: RE: PLANNING APP 4/24/2074/0F1 - PUNCH BOWL INN, THE GREEN 
 
Afternoon Christie 
Attached is a copy of the Premises Licence for the Punch Bowl Inn. 
Please note that there are conditions on this with respect to public nuisance, including noise, such 
as keeping windows and doors closed during entertainment.  
Any changes to this Premises Licence will require the approval of the Councils Licensing and 
Environmental Health teams as well as the Police.  
 
If problems were to subsequently arise, the PL and the statutory nuisance provisions of the 
Environmental Protection Act 1990 would be available to residents and the Council for redress. 
 
Having said that, there are no past complaints on record with Environmental Health and, as such, 
no grounds to object to this proposal. 
 
Regards 
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Kevan Buck 
Environmental Health Officer - Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks,  Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  
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